

News Published: 19 December 2012

MEP Triantaphyllides visited EASO to discuss intra-EU solidarity in the field of asylum

Executive Director met MEP Triantaphyllides

On 25 September the EASO Executive Director, Dr Robert Visser, met with Mr Kyriacos Triantaphyllides, Member of the European Parliament, at the headquarters of the European Asylum Support Office in Malta, to discuss the European Parliament report on enhanced intra-EU solidarity in the field of asylum. Mr Triantaphyllides, who is the European Parliament's rapporteur on enhanced intra-EU solidarity in the field of asylum, explained the content on his report, which was adopted by the European Parliament at its Plenary meeting in September.

See Press Release.

© European Union Agency for Asylum 2024 | Email: info@euaa.europa.eu